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RESOLUTION

\ DEPUTY POLICE CHIEF

WHEREAS, Deputy Police Chief Bridget Brennan has retired from the Police Department
effective December 31%, 2014; and,

WHEREAS, this position is second in command at the Police Department and fills in for the
Chief of Police and attends meetings in his absence, and is the direct supervisor of four Captains who in
turn supervise the three patrol shifts and investigations within the Police Department; and

WHEREAS, the Chief of Police will recommend a candidate for the position of Deputy Police
Chief to the Police and Fire Commission for approval, and the Mayor and Common Council set the salary
for said position; and

WHEREAS, the Personnel Committee has unanimously recommended to fill the position of
Deputy Police Chief at a Grade P at a step to be determined by the Compensation Policy; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Common Council of the City of
Manitowoc to approve the salary for the new Deputy Police Chief at Grade P of the Compensation Pay

Plan, with the step placement to be determined by the Compensation Policy once a candidate is selected.

Introduced JAN - 5 2015

Adopted

Approved

Justin M. Nickels, Mayor
Drafted by City Attorney Kathleen M. McDaniel
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